
 
From: George Wadsworth   

Sent: 15 April 2011 09:32 
To: Development Plans 

Cc:  
Subject: Housing development in Heversham 

The Development Strategy Manager 
SLDC 
  
Dear Sir, 
I wish to comment on the development plans for Heversham. I understand the proposal is for 
another 99 houses to be built in the village. 
  
Heversham is a small village with few amenities and to add such a large number of houses would 
be out of all proportion. 
  
Some roads, particularly Woodhouse Lane are narrow and not suitable for any increase in traffic. 
  
On the sites proposed the effect on the landscape and the appearance of the village would be 
detrimental. 
  
George Wadsworth 

 
 


